
 

 

CARP Benin's 3-Day National Workshop and Football Tournament 
 
Emmanuel Allognon 
June 3, 2018 
 

  
 

On June 1st, 2018 we organized a friendly match between CARP members from Calavi (Southern Benin) 

and those from Parakou with 200 participants including 72 students from Parakou 

 

The matched ended with a score of 1-0 for CARP-Calavi. 

 

 
 

The next day, on June 2nd, 2018 we had a education program with a feast for all the participates. The first 

lecture was given by the representative of the National Directorate M. DEGBEY Pascal and Mrs. 

Allognon Génévieve. This was followed by a presentation from the President of the CARP, Mr. 

DANNON Ange-Hervé who urged the students to unite with the True Mother in order to build a 

Heavenly Africa. Various performances followed and the day of June 2nd ended with an overall dinner. 

 

And finally, on June 3, 2018, students paid tribute to the Japanese missionaries, who worked hard to 

support all the activities here in our nation, and they are going back as their time to stay in our country is 

ended. They spent a year in Benin and we are deeply grateful for everything they have done.  


